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Tree Planting - Caloundra Road, Caloundra West

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council is about to commence 
work to improve the environment and help beautify 
the Caloundra Road corridor. 

The Caloundra Road Tree Planting project will 
provide feature accents, colour and visual interest 
to this major thoroughfare that is the gateway to 
Caloundra. The project involves infill street tree 
planting at selected sites between Kawana Way 
Link Road and Nicklin Way on Caloundra Road. 

The planting sites have been selected to either 
strengthen existing vegetation areas or to   soften 
and improve the visual amenity of the streetscape.  

Tree species have been carefully chosen to 
complement the sites and follow the local street 
tree strategies outlined in councils Street Tree 
Master Plan.  

The species that will be planted under powerlines 
within the high-density area of Caloundra Road will 
be large shrubs/small trees to provide splashes of 
colour and interest.  

Larger species are proposed in areas where space 
permits. 

Start date 

Work is scheduled to commence November 2022 
and construction is expected to last for two weeks 
(weather dependent). Work hours will be 6:30am – 
5:00pm, Monday to Friday.  

Property access and parking 
Contractors will barrier off the immediate area 
each day for the duration of the planting to 
maintain public safety. 

Footpaths around the work sites will remain open 
to the public during construction.  

Traffic management 
During the planting, traffic management measures 
will be in place to ensure safety of pedestrians, 
workers and motorists. 

Your patience and cooperation during construction 
is appreciated.  
 

Further information 

You can find further information about the 
Caloundra Road Tree Planting project on 
Council’s website at 
www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Please contact council’s project officer Mark 
Knight or Council’s customer service via the 
details below (quote H6184 Caloundra Road 
Tree Planting). 
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Caloundra Road Tree Planting Plan 

 

 A note from your local councillor 
I am pleased to see this street tree planting project commence. 
 

Drivers along Caloundra Road will see an improvement in the visual amenity of the 
area beautifying the road corridor. 
 

Cr Terry Landsberg 

Photo example of Wildfire bottle brush trees 


